

13th March 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

Newark Academy would like to work with students and families to help raise money for Comic Relief. We are planning a fun filled day that compliments learning including a range of activities. Students can contribute to the day in the following ways:

Purchasing a Red Nose – on sale for £1 during breaks and lunch throughout the week commencing Monday 20th March Attending in Non-uniform Day - £1 donation to wear non-uniform on Friday 24th March.

This will replace the original date of 17th March in our school calendar.

Participating in a Cake Sale – Break and lunch on Friday 24th March Gunging the teacher – children will be able to vote for their preferred nominee. 50p to make a nomination.

We look forward to supporting this excellent cause and having some fun in the process – all monies raised will go directly to Comic Relief.

Kind regards Newark Academy